
 

 

From: Shergias@aol.com [mailto:Shergias@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 3:50 PM 

To: Johnson, Kenneth 

Subject: Re: Baylands 

 

Hello, 
  
I just want to voice my opinion on the Baylands project. 
  
I am against residential housing being put out there. 
  
I would prefer lots of recreational areas. 
  
I am for a crocker industrial park type use.  Buildings no higher than 5 stories. 
  
Something on the order of the architecturally acclaimed twin Diodati buildings 
at 400 Oyster Point Blvd. 
  

 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
S Giannini 
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